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RE: Business Rates for Equestrian Businesses
Dear (Member of Parliament/Conservative Candidate)
I write as a Member of the Association of British Riding Schools, Livery Yards and Equestrian Centres (ABRS+), an established member organisation promoting, advising and supporting the interests of all types of equestrian establishment.  

There is a crisis looming for these establishments which is causing great concern for myself, other members, the association and the equestrian industry as a whole. This is the increasing burden of Business Rates. The 2017 Business Rates revaluation hugely increased the rateable value and therefore the rates due on many equestrian establishments across the UK, many disproportionately, further adding to increasing costs and difficulty in sustaining these types of business. 

I have noted that in the Conservative Manifesto there is a pledge to try to reduce this rate for certain High Street businesses where it has become apparent that for many that the rates are now unviable leading to business closures and adding to unemployment, but no plans underway to help support the sport and leisure sector under which our industry would fall. 

These closures are happening frequently to equestrian establishments, and when they close it is not just us as business owners that suffer. Our clients and the wider communities that use our premises for various activities – including Riding for the Disabled, equestrian sporting groups, the Pony Club and adult Riding Clubs, equine therapy organisations and other community groups and organisations that use the centre facilities - all lose a valuable resource. Perhaps add in a little about your own centre, how your business rates have increased, and how this has affected your business. 
The benefits of riding and horses are widely known, both in terms of physical activity and equine therapy for mental health issues, a very current topic. Horses are also completely gender, class, age and race blind and unite everyone through the love of horses. It is a great catastrophe that so many riding schools and livery yards have closed their doors in recent years due to the hikes in business rates. 
I kindly ask that this matter is raised by you in parliament to draw attention to the terrible effects the continued high business rates are having on our businesses and the equestrian sector, and that demands are made for the government to expand their manifesto to look specifically at the situation equestrian premises find themselves in.  
The ability for the government to support these establishments by cutting the rate so that we can stay in business and continue to offer a resource for the wider community we serve would be wholly welcomed by the owners of these establishments, and the equestrian community as a whole. 
Yours Sincerely
Signature
Name and Establishment Name
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